
 
If you require this information in a different format, please contact the school office. 

 

WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  
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DIARY DATES 
 

Monday 26th June, Friends meeting at 2:30pm 
Wednesday 28th June, Y5 visit to Malton School 

• Lady Lumley’s Y6 taster day 
Thursday 29th June, KW and BW visit to Scarborough 
Wild Escapes Workshop 
Tuesday 4th July, Seaside special menu –  see box – 
please book on the day 
 
Dates for next term are available on the website and 
on Dojo. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 

SENT HOME TODAY 
Y5 / Y6 RSE Letter 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FRIENDS MEETING 
Please come along to join in with our informal group 
on Monday 26th June at 2:30pm,  there is no 
obligation to sign up to do anything! All welcome. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
School photographs were taken recently. Please see 
Class Dojo for links for each class. Originals can be viewed 
in the school office entrance area. 

REMINDER FARTHING WOOD PARENT LUNCH 
We invite the parents of Farthing Wood children to join 
us at school for lunch on Thursday 6th July. Parent 
meals are priced at £3.30 per meal. The menu for this 
day will be: 

 
Spaghetti Bolognese 

V Quorn Spaghetti Bolognese 
Rice 

Garlic Bread 
Carrots & Peas 

***** 
Cheese & Biscuit 

 
These meals will need to be ordered by Monday 26th 
June in order for school to purchase the fresh foods 
required. 
 
All lunches need to be paid for by Monday 26th June on 
Parent Pay please. 
 

REMINDER WILD ESCAPES WORKSHOP VISIT FOR 
KEEPERS AND FARTHINGS 
Pupils in Keeper Wood and Farthing Wood will travel 
to Scarborough to explore nature in the Woodend 
Museum and Scarborough Art Gallery, on Thursday 
29th June. A school packed lunch will be provided to 
those children that returned the slip. 
 Please can the children arrive at school for 
registration at 8:30am. 

REMINDER YEAR 5 VISIT TO MALTON SCHOOL 
Year 5 will visit Malton School to experience a day at 
secondary school on Wednesday 28th June. 
Transport to and from West Heslerton has been 
organised by Malton School. Usual start and end of 
day arrangements will be followed. A school packed 
lunch will be provided to those children that 
returned the slip. 
 

SPONSORED WALK 
Sponsored walk funds in by Monday 26th please. A big 
thank you to everyone who joined us to make the 
event a success. We’ll share a total next week. 

THANK YOU 
A big thank you to Miss Griffin for all your hard work in 
Badger Wood. We wish you well in your future career. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER EARRINGS 
Reminder, please can you ensure that the children do 
not wear earrings on PE days. 
 

DOJO 
Please check Dojo – individual messages from school 
and the weekly school newsletter are posted here. 

 

FRIENDS VOLUNTEERS 
Friends would like volunteers to help with 
refreshments at the school play. Please contact the 
school office if you are able to help on the afternoon or 
evening performances. 
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SEASIDE SPECIAL MEAL 

 

KEEPER WOOD PARENT LUNCH 
We invite the parents of Keeper Wood children to join us 
at school for lunch on Monday 17th July. Parent meals 
are priced at £3.30 per meal. The menu for this day will 
be: 

 
V Cheese & Tomato Pasta 

Medley of Summer Vegetables 
Garlic Flatbread 

***** 
Raspberry Muffin 

 
These meals will need to be ordered by the 1st July in 
order for school to purchase the fresh foods required. 
 
All lunches need to be paid for by the 1st July on Parent 
Pay please. 

 

NURTURE 
We have launched our Nurture project with all pupils this 
week. 
This is in response to the national needs identified in 
children and the limited immediate support available to 
families.  
We have explained to all children our focus upon the 6 
principles: Transitions, Safety, Learning, Behaviour, 
Language and Wellbeing. Further information will be 
made available as our project progresses.  
 
 REMINDER SCHOOL UNIFORM ORDERS 
Please order any school uniform you need for September 
online at  https://www.edgeclothing.co.uk/store/West-
Heslerton-School-c122857512  Items ordered will be 
delivered to school, hopefully within 1 week. 
 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
We have spent time looking after our school 
grounds and finding insects for our new Science 
unit…Living Things and Habitats. We kept hydrated 
and played in the sun and shade. 
 

 
 

 

KEEPER WOOD 
 
MATHS CHALLENGE 
The children have been working in teams to crack the 
code. They are trying to escape the ice box, by answering 

summer related maths questions. 🧊☀️🕶 
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BADGER WOOD 
FOREST SCHOOLS 
The children made dens for their people. They had to 
be protected from the sun, as it’s been so sunny. 
 

 
 

 
 

NEW GRAVEL PIT OUTSIDE 
The children have been getting busy in the new gravel 
pit. This area is great to develop gross motor skills, 
maths skills and our communication skills. 
 

 
 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 
The summer reading challenge in NYCC libraries is 
preparing to launch. Please find details 
here https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/#onli
ne 
Children heard all about this in school this week, we 
hope many will join in the fun! Free to all NYCC 
library members under 12 years of age. 
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